
July 2023 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

It is not Northside School District’s intent that children go hungry at school. Child Nutrition Services 
believes proper nutrition is important for student wellness and academic success; however, we also 
have a fiscal responsibility to stay in compliance with Federal Guidelines. In order to meet this 
obligation, parents / guardians are responsible for purchases made by their student(s) in the 
cafeteria. It is the responsibility of parents or guardians to either provide their children’s meals or 
pay for meals offered. Free & Reduced Meal Benefits are available to families that qualify. 
Applications must be completed and approved annually for meal benefits. 

Note: Students enrolled at Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) Schools receive meals at no 
cost. For a list of CEP Schools: www.nisd.nir
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